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Event Date & Time Who is it for? Where?

REMEMBRANCE DAY 
COMMUNITY CONCERT
Monday 11th November

6pm, doors open at 5.45pm

All Families Main
Hall

YEAR 11 PHOTOS - IN SCHOOL
Wednesday 13th November

Year 11
Students

Main
Hall

YEAR 11 PARENTS EVENING
Thursday 21st November 

3.45-6.45pm 

Year 11
Parents

Main
Hall

FLU VACCINATIONS - IN SCHOOL
Wednesday 26th November

Whole
School

Main
Hall

CAREERS FAIR
Wednesday 27th November

5.00-7.00pm 

Years 9, 10 &
11 Students
and Parents

Main
Hall

YEAR 10 PARENTS EVENING
Tuesday 3rd December

3.45-6.45pm 

Year 10
Parents

Main
Hall

KS3 DRAMA SHOWCASE
Wednesday 4th December 

6.00-7.00pm
All Families Main

Hall

YEAR 7 PARENTS EVENING
Tuesday 10th December 

3.45-6.45pm 

Year 7
Parents

Sports
Hall

YOUR FUTURE CONFERENCE - OFF SITE
Friday 13th December Year 11 Telford

College

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS (WHOLE SCHOOL)
Monday 23rd December - Friday 3rd January

PD DAY (WHOLE SCHOOL)
Monday 6th January 2025
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School Emails

Not receiving emails from us?
Please mark the emails as NOT JUNK, after doing this a few
times it should remember the settings and not put the
emails in the JUNK folder. 

MONDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

Maths (X)
Science (Y)

English (X)
Enterprise (C&D)

iMedia (A)
Spanish (A2)

French (B)

Photography (C&D)
Food (A,B,D)
Geography

(A,B,C,D)
History (A,B)

GCSE PE (C&D)
CNAT PE (B&C)

Music (D)
Child

Development (B)

Maths (Y)
Science (X)

English (Y)
Enterprise (A)

iMedia (D)
Computer Science

(B)
Spanish (A1)
French (C)

Art (A&B)
DT (B&D)

Geography
(A,B,C,D)

History (C&D)
RE (C)

GCSE PE (C&D)
CNAT PE (B&C)

Child
Development (D)

Whole School Flu Vaccinations

Emails with a parental consent link letter attached have been
sent out to parents before half-term. The link takes time to load
as a pop up (two minutes), please also check your firewall
settings. If you still cannot access, please ask the student to
see Mrs Bailey in the business office for a paper consent form. 
Deadline: 21st November 2024

Tuesday 26th November 2024
UPDATE - PLEASE READ

Sca
n m

e

C
lick m

e

Year 10 P6 Interventions

Please complete this
survey to let us know
your thoughts on the
new Student Council

at BBS. We would
really appreciate

your views!

STUDENT COUNCIL
FEEDBACK

2024
Notices this week... ABSENCE

REPORTING

NOTICES

Complete the form
online to report your
child’s absence or

call 01952 389000 to
leave a message.
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Year 11 Photos

Wednesday 13th November
Year 11 will be having their group and individual photos on
Wednesday next week. We will also be doing catch up
photos for any missed from year 7 and 9.

YEAR 10
MFL TRIP 2025
Year 10 will have

received letters this
week about the trip

that is offered for
them for next year
so please keep an
eye on your emails.

https://forms.office.com/e/NJxp5FFmFP
https://www.burtonborough.org.uk/absence-reporting
https://www.burtonborough.org.uk/absence-reporting


I’d like to begin by celebrating the continued achievements of
our Year 10 Rugby team. Their dedication and hard work have
been outstanding, and we are incredibly proud of their efforts
on the field. Well done to all involved!

Our Year 7 students continue to impress with their commitment
to their work. This week, we've seen wonderful creativity in their
tie-dying projects, and some fantastic homework submissions for
History and Geography. Keep up the great work, Year 7 —
you’re setting a high standard for the rest of the school!

A special congratulations also goes to our Year 11 students, who
have recently completed their languages speaking exams and
final mock assessments. You’ve worked incredibly hard, and I
have no doubt that your efforts will pay off. As we look ahead to
Parents' Evening on Thursday, 21st November, we look forward to
sharing your progress and achievements with your families.

Over half term, our Year 11 students had the fantastic
opportunity to visit Malaga and Seville with the languages
department. They immersed themselves in the culture by visiting
historical landmarks, learning Flamenco dancing, playing the
flamenco drum, and taking part in language classes. And, of
course, they enjoyed plenty of delicious Spanish food, including
a massive tapas lunch! It was an unforgettable experience that
will no doubt enhance their language skills and cultural
knowledge. 

Our thoughts and deepest condolences go out to all the families
affected by the recent devastating floods. These events have
caused unimaginable hardship, and we stand in solidarity with
all those impacted.

Proud at BBS 
Message from our Principal

PRINCIPAL

Dear families, 



It was wonderful to see our students, particularly our cadets,
involved in the Poppy Appeal over the weekend. Their
commitment to such a meaningful cause is commendable, and
I know they made a real difference to the local community.

As we approach Remembrance, we are proud that our students
will be representing the school at Newport's Remembrance
Services both this Sunday and Monday. It’s important to
remember those who gave their lives for our freedom, and our
students’ participation is a testament to their respect and sense
of duty.

Finally, it is with a heavy heart that I share the news that we will
be saying goodbye to Mrs Stacie Walker, our Assistant Head of
Year for Year 8. Mrs Walker has been an exceptional asset to our
school, and her dedication to supporting and inspiring young
people has made a profound difference in the lives of many
students here at Burton Borough. 

Proud at BBS 
Message from our Principal

Mrs Bedford
Principal

PRINCIPAL

Mrs Walker is taking up a new role in
business, and while we are sad to see her
go, we are excited for her as she embarks
on this new chapter in her career. 

On behalf of the whole school community, I
would like to extend our deepest gratitude
to Mrs Walker. She has truly made a
difference, and she will be greatly missed by
both staff and students alike.
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Vocal Group
All years

3.15 - 4.15pm
MU3

Show
Rehearsals

All Years
3.15 - 4.30pm

 New  Hall
Junior Band

KS3 Woodwind
and Brass

3.30pm - 4.30pm
MU3

Drama Club
All Years

3.15 - 4.15pm
MU3

Concert Band
Invite only

4.30 - 5.30pm
MU3

YEAR MONDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

7
Football

Basketball (Junior NBA)
Social Netball 

Squad Netball (invite)
Elite Dance 

(Invite)

Rugby 
Badminton
Dance Club

Dodgeball

8
Football

Basketball (Junior NBA)
Social Netball

Squad Netball (invite)
Elite Dance 

(Invite)

Rugby 
Badminton
Dance Club

Dodgeball

9
Basketball (Junior NBA)

Social Netball

Squad Netball (invite)
Elite Dance 

(Invite)

Rugby 
Badminton
Dance Club

Dodgeball

10
Basketball (Junior NBA)

Social Netball

Squad Netball (invite)
Elite Dance 

(Invite)

Rugby 
Badminton
Dance Club

Dodgeball

11
Basketball (Junior NBA)

Social Netball

Squad Netball (invite)
Elite Dance (Invite)

GCSE PE Filming (invite)

Rugby 
Badminton
Dance Club

Dodgeball
CNAT/GCSE

INTERVENTION

Extra-Curricular
After-School Clubs 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR

PE
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BBS EVENTS



BBS EVENTS



Remembrance
Proud at BBS

PROUD AT BBS

We are incredibly proud of our wonderful student cadets who
helped raise money for the poppy appeal last weekend. Well
done to Maisie Jones, Lucy Cooper, Cian McDonald, Amelia
Emery, Jess Berry, and Angel Renhard. 

Jess Berry and Maisie Jones will also be representing Burton
Borough for a Remembrance service at the Cemetary on
Monday 11th November. We are also very proud of the students
who have been raising awareness of the poppy appeal in school.

Year 7 Ambassadors



Congratulations...
Proud at BBS

from Mrs Haywood

from Miss Featherstone
Miss Featherstone would like to
congratulate Megan Locke who
has completed her DofE Bronze

award. Well done Megan! 

from Miss Jervis

Miss Jervis would like to recognise
Jessica Berry and Kaci Gilbertson for

helping to rescue a trapped bird in the
greenhouse. Mr Khalil gave them both a
positive notes for helping to free the bird. 

Mrs Haywood would like to
congratulate Lacey Wilbraham (Y8)

for receiving not 1, 2, 3, but 4 positive
notes in one day! We are super
proud of you Lacey! Keep it up!

PROUD AT BBS

Kaelan Murray
Greenfield and
Jackson Lucas

received positive
notes this week -

well done!



RECIPE
INGREDIENTS: 

100g penne pasta

2tbs pesto or mayo

Cherry tomatoes

50g cheddar

Half sweet pepper 

EQUIPMENT:

1 Bowl

1 Knife & 1 Peeler
1 Green Chopping Board
1 Saucepan

1 Table Spoon

HOW TO MAKE:
1. Put a pan of cold water on to boil,
enough water to cover the pasta.

2. Using the knife, slice the tomatoes in
half and place in a bowl. 

3. Dice your pepper and add to your
tomatoes. 
 

4. Once your pasta is cooked, firm to
bit but not starchy, drain in a colander
and cool quickly with lots of cold water.
Once cool add to your peppers. 

6. Stir in your pesto or mayo and serve. 

Fancy giving our recipe a go at home? 
Send us photos of your pasta salads to

feature in our next family bulletin!

Year 7
Making Pasta Salad

YEAR 7

Year 7 have been making pasta salad this week in
their food lessons. Well done year 7 - it looks delicious!



1.Include fruit and vegetables in every meal and add to pasta sauces.

2.Serve fruit and vegetables as snacks.

3.Keep a stock of healthy snacks to offer when children are hungry e.g.
after school.

4.Limit the amount of sweets and sugary snacks/drinks.

5.Provide water or milk with meals and snacks.

6.Serve small portions to prevent overeating.

7.Avoid using sweets treats as rewards for eating all their main course.

8.Encourage children to help prepare dishes e.g. putting their own
toppings on homemade pizza

9.Set a good example.

10.Encourage family meals together.

11.Avoid snaking in between meals.

12.Parents to follow the Eatwell guide.

13.Serve savoury foods first.

14.Encourage children to stop eating when they are full.

Year 7
Healthy Eating

YEAR 7

How can our parents encourage healthy eating?

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/eat-well/food-guidelines-and-food-labels/the-eatwell-guide/


Year 7
Tie-Dye in Textiles
Year 7 have been experimenting with Tie-Dye
during textiles this week. Let’s see how they got in...

YEAR 7

Year 7 have also
started to make their
‘Ugly Dolls’ - they are

looking great! 



Year 7
Homework
Year 7 have produced wonderful pieces of
work this week including 3D models students
have made for History and Geography. 

YEAR 7

Studio Coding
Year 7 have also been
working on ‘Studio Coding’ in
computing this week! 



YEAR 8

Year 8
Frère Jacques
Year 8 have been learning how to play Frère Jacques in their
music lessons this week. Once they have learned how to play,
they have then been tasked to compose their own music
piece. We are looking forward to hearing their compositions. 



Year 8
Making Risotto

YEAR 7

Year 8 have been making risotto this week in their
food lessons. Well done year 8 - it looks delicious!



Well done to our year 10 artists, we look forward to
seeing more excellent pieces throughout the year.

YEAR 10

GCSE Art
Year 10

Year 10 GCSE art is off to a flying start with
some very impressive work being produced.
Mrs Wright had the pleasure of attending
one of the lessons and was blown away by
the young artists. Coursework is well under
way and the standard is incredibly high! 



On Tuesday the Year 10 U15 Rugby team played a strong
Church Stretton side at Newport Rugby Club in the country cup.
The boys played fantastically, showing a strong team ethic
throughout. They relentlessly pushed forward and came out
with a well deserved win of 44-26. Well done boys!

YEAR 10

Boys Rugby Fixture
Year 10



YEAR 11

Year 11 5 Day Trip
Spain

Year 11 enjoyed a fantastic 5 days in the province of Malaga
and Seville and visited lots of famous historical monuments,
learnt how to perform Flamanco and play the flamenco drum. 

They took part in language classes ate
LOTS of Spanish food including a huge
Tapas lunch and enjoyed beach sports
as the weather was thankfully kind to us.
Our thoughts and condolences go out to
all families affected by the recent floods
which have devastated communities.



YEAR 11

Your

Conference

Year 11 Students

Make sure your application
form for your mock interview is
handed or emailed to Mrs Kane
before Friday 8th November.

Copies were given out in
PSHE lessons and emailed
to all year 11 students.



SPORTS SCORE

Sports Score
Catch-up with BBS PE

Our U13 Rugby team also won 25-15 against Church Stretton
in the County Cup! Newport Rugby Club hosted an amazing
event on their pitches and provided food afterwards for
everyone. Great effort and teamwork from all involved. 

Rugby Fixture at Newport Rugby Club



Well done to our year 7 boy
football team who also played
against William Brookes!

SPORTS SCORE

Sports Score
Football Fixtures 
Huge congratulations to our
year 7 girls football team. They
beat Shrewsbury Priory 9-1 in
the 2nd round of the national
cup. Amazing goals from Isla,
Brianna, and Harper saw us
secure a win! Well done girls!

Year 7 Boy Football Match
vs William Brookes School



Careers

Have you seen?
Our WEX Awards

Evening was
featured in the

newspapers

Check out the
Shropshire Live link

above and find
another article in

The Advertiser

BBS CAREERS

Work Experience
Awards Evening

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=shropshirelive.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2hyb3BzaGlyZWxpdmUuY29tL2J1c2luZXNzLzIwMjQvMTAvMzEvcmVjb3JkLW5vbWluYXRpb25zLWZvci1hbm51YWwtd29yay1leHBlcmllbmNlLWF3YXJkcy8=&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjgxYzlk&t=QlV3cC9ldTZEMmpDSlJxOUJGZE5sVE5jdFBVMVlEUmlMRUl3Tld2SHdrZz0=&h=cd273da3ba0e4720bd54994c51cea5ce&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVbs_3gRICJM8yZg_xOeKAzO4y2VHeg9Odl8bqDroCwPIA


CAREERS

Post 16 Provider 
Assemblies

Careers

After half-term, post 16 providers will be coming in each week to
share information about their courses. Some will be in the main
assembly hall, some will be optional, for students who are interested
in applying, or want to know more. The programme is as follows: 

DATE PROVIDER LOCATION

11/11/2024 Shrewsbury College Main Assembly 

18/11/2024 Telford College Main Assembly 

25/11/2024 North Shropshire College STEM 35

2/12/2024 Madeley Academy STEM 35

9/12/2024 Army STEM 35

16/12/2024 Stafford College Main Assembly 

13/01/2024 Adams Grammar Main Assembly 

20/1/2025 Access Sport STEM 35

27/1/2025 Idsall STEM 35

24/2/2025 Reaseheath STEM 35

National Careers
Week 3/3/2025

Wrekin College STEM 35



CAREERS

Green Careers Week
4th-9th November 

Careers

What do you know about Green Careers?

https://pathways.startprofile.com/page/green-overview




CAREERS

Notices this week...
Careers

The following weekend, Saturday
9th November, we are hosting an
Open Day on our Edgmond
Campus. With course related talks
and activities to campus tours,
opportunities to chat to student
support and student life insights this
is the perfect place to find out what
Harper Adams has to offer.

Open Day 
Saturday 9th November 2024

Harper Adams University

Click on the link to register

The re  w i l l  be  th ree  tw i l igh t  ta s te r s  t ha t  Year  11  s tuden t s  can  book  to
a t tend .  Book ings  shou l d  open  on  the  webs i te  nex t  week :

2 0 t h  N o v e m b e r
2 9 t h  J a n u a r y

T h e  t a s t e r s  w i l l  r u n  f r o m  5 .00pm –  6 .00pm .  O u r  f i r s t  o p e n  e v e n t  w i l l  a l s o
s h o r t l y  b e  t a k i n g  p l a c e  a t  b o t h  t h e  H a y b r i d g e  R o a d  c a m p u s  a n d  t h e
S t a t i o n  Q u a r t e r  c a m p u s  o n  Wednesday  9 th  Oc tober  5 .00pm –  7 .30pm .
D o w n l o a d  T e l f o r d  C o l l e g e  P r o s p e c t u s
h t t p s : / / w w w . t e l f o r d c o l l e g e . a c . u k / f o r m s / p r o s p e c t u s d o w n l o a d /

https://www.harper-adams.ac.uk/events/6627/harper-adams-university-telford-discovery-day
https://www.telfordcollege.ac.uk/forms/prospectusdownload/


Winter Open Campus –
Wednesday 27th November

The day will include opportunities to
chat with our excellent course teams,
sessions/talks about all things student
life and student led tours of our
campus facilities. There will even be a
festive market for those looking for a
bit of that festive cheer!

CAREERS

Notices this week...
Careers

Looking to next year we are starting to open registration for a number
of exciting events. Students can now sign up for our Land and Property
Experience Day on Wednesday 19th February, perfect for any students
with an interest in: valuation, land and property law, auctioneering,
construction and surveying. 

The Harper Adams Experience, a two-day residential on 30th June - 1st
July, is also open for students to sign up. This is a real insight into what
life is like for a Harper Adams student, with a chance to take part in
course activities, a look into the social side of student life and spending
a night in Halls or Residence, this is an exciting opportunity for young
people to see what they are striving for.

2025...

Harper Adams University

Click on the link to register

https://www.harper-adams.ac.uk/events/6627/harper-adams-university-telford-discovery-day


Interested in a career in
creative industries? 

Thursday 21st November 
6-7pm, Virtual Event

CAREERS

Notices this week...
Careers
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https://boastageandscreen.applicaa.com/events/30


BBS CAREERS

https://www.reaseheath.ac.uk/


BBS CAREERS



BBS CAREERS



BBS CAREERS



Lilli Ives Campion Visit

BBS COMMUNITY

Telford Hornets

Ex age grade player, Lilli Ives Campion in the centre, will be at the
Hornets from 18:00 to carryout some coaching drills with the Girls section
and their coaches. This will be followed by an opportunity to ask a
current Red Rose on what it is like to play professional rugby for her
country. This session is open to all girls in the Telford Community.

For more information contact Sarah Hill at s.j.hill28@gmail.com

THRFC, HINSHAY ROAD, DAWLEY, TELFORD, TF4 3NZ

Monday 11th November

Red Rose #261



BBS COMMUNITY



BBS COMMUNITY



BBS COMMUNITY

https://www.studysmartuk.online/


Get involved...
and feature in our family bulletin! 

We would like to showcase how
AMBITIOUS, PROUD, and CARING
our students are outside of school! 

Achievements - sports, music, etc. 

Hobbies and Interests 

Art & Crafts 

Places of interest visited

Send us information and photos (if
you would like) about your child’s:

Please email us via:
 Community.bbs@lct.education 

We look forward to your entries!

We hope you like our
newly launched family

bulletin. We would
appreciate your

feedback so we can
continue to improve

and make this
publication the best it

can be. If you have any
ideas, suggestions
and/or comments,
please email our

community team (left)
at your convenience. 

Have
your say!

GET INVOLVED



@burtonborough

Burton Borough School
Audley Avenue, Newport, TF10 7DS
 Email: burton.borough@lct.education

Tel: 01952 386500

www.burtonborough.org.uk
@bbs.transition

Ambitious. Proud. Caring.

https://www.burtonborough.org.uk/
http://www.burtonborough.org.uk/

